
ANNUAL MEETING OF THE AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR PREMODERN ASIA, WESTERN BRANCH 
October 16–18, 2025, University of Colorado Boulder 

Registration Form 

 

Name:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Institution: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Registration Fees, Including Banquet* (place a check mark next to the appropriate designation): 

• Students (ID required) and emeriti  $70 

• Salary under $60,999 $90 

• Salary between $61,000 – $75,999 $120 

• Salary between $76,000 – $99,999 $150 

• Salary $100,000 or more  $200 

Banquet Only (for guests not otherwise registering)*  $70 

Total  $  

  * Note dietary restrictions (if any) here: ______________________________ 

Form of Payment: 

To reduce paperwork, we encourage you to pay your registration fees using the online/electronic payment method 

available on the WBASPA website. You may also mail a check or money order payable to the American Society 

for Premodern Asia Western Branch to the Secretary-Treasurer (Timothy Davis) at the address provided 

below. If you live outside the US and are unable to pay through the WBASPA website, please remit by check in 

US Dollars only (payable through a US bank) or by International Money Order. Participants without a US bank 

account may also pay the Secretary-Treasurer in cash at the meeting. 

Registration for Those Proposing Papers: 

Please send by July 21, 2025, a title and 250-word abstract to Antje Richter: richtea@colorado.edu. 

Once you have been notified that your paper has been accepted, please send this registration form to Timothy 

Davis: wbaspa1951@gmail.com and make the appropriate electronic payment at the WBASPA website (or send a 

check, or money order to the WBASPA Secretary-Treasurer) by September 1, 2025.  

Registration for Non-Presenters:  

Please send this registration form to Timothy Davis: wbaspa1951@gmail.com and make the appropriate 

electronic payment at the WBASPA website (or send a check, or money order to the WBASPA Secretary-

Treasurer) by September 1, 2025. 

Donation to the Daniel Bryant Memorial Fellowship Fund 

If you would like to donate to the Daniel Bryant Memorial Fellowship Fund, please send your donation in the 

form of a check or money order (payable to the American Society for Premodern Asia Western Branch) 

directly to the Secretary-Treasurer, Timothy Davis at the address listed below. Please note in your accompanying 

correspondence that the donation is for the Daniel Bryant Memorial Fellowship Fund. These funds are used to 

support WBASPA graduate student travel awards. 

Registration fee payments, if not paid electronically, should be sent to the Secretary-Treasurer: 

Timothy Davis 

Asian Studies Librarian 

5449 Harold B. Lee Library (HBLL) 

Brigham Young University 

Provo, UT 84602-6883 
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